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Sandy - HWY 26 - Site Access

Kelly O'Neill <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us>

RIKLI Anthony <Anthony.RIKLI@odot.oregon.gov> Thu, Apr 13, 2023 at 1:38 PM
To: "Kelly O'Neill Jr." <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us>
Cc: DORMAN Neelam <Neelam.DORMAN@odot.oregon.gov>, COX Robert W <Robert. W.COX@odot.oregon.gov>

Hi Kelly,

Please see below.

We've had multiple discussions internally about the request from City of Sandy Planning Commission to relocate the
access for the shared access for Tax Lots 902 and 1000. Based on our discussions, the processed agreement with
owners of Tax Lot 902 and 1000 for the shared access to be located on the tax lot line, and, more importantly, highway
and internal land use circulation safety, we will not be entertaining movement of the agreed upon access at approximate
MP 23.775 (STA 759+85).

Thanks,

Tony

Tony Rikli, PE
Region Access Management Engineer

ODOT Region 1 Garrett Building
(503) 731-8563 (office)

(503) 312-3407 (cell)
Anthony.RIKLI@odot.oregon.gov
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